
Deaf Cricket 
On Tuesday 18th June 2024, Deaf pupils from Aldercar High School and 

Langley Mill Juniors went to watch Deaf cricket at Derby County ground. It 

was England vs India! We loved watching it, but unfortunately heavy rain 

meant that the match was halted during India’s time to bat. 

We had a quick 

stop to Mcdonalds 

for dinner before-

hand!  



We had an excellent time and 

would love to go and watch 

the deaf cricket again!  


